
Friday 20th October 2023 

Bankside Primary School Weekly Newsletter  

Learning Cog focus—Resilience! 

The children that were chosen by their teacher this week to receive the 
award in our assembly: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our winners this week in Rainbow, Orange, Yellow and Green    
Bases! 

Next week our learning cog focus will be initiative! Stay tuned to see who 

the winners will be in Rainbow, Blue, Indigo and Violet Bases! 

 



 

Reading at home! 

Please ensure that your child is reading     
regularly at home. Regular reading at home  
allows your child to build on what they have 

learnt at school and encourages their          
enjoyment of books.  

 

 

In Green Base the children recently went on an    
Educational Visit to Swinsty Reservoir. It was a true 
outdoors experience which included a walk around 
the reservoir whilst observing and exploring the  
natural environment. It was a great day but our legs 
were tried when we got home! 

Children from Rainbow Tots and Nursery Green 
Group went on an Educational Visit to              
Potternewton Park and the Reginald Centre     
Library. We loved  exploring the books in our  
local library as well as enjoying our local park 
with our friends! 

Marvellous Maths! 

 

Pupils in KS1 
(Orange and Yellow 

Base) have been 
working hard in 

their maths       
lessons this week 

using concrete   
resources to      

explore number. 
They have been 

using their        
collaboration cog 

to work effectively 
with their learning 

partners! 



 

 

 

Children are really enjoying the 
activities in Arts and Crafts Club. 
Take a look at the rainbow tree 
they have created using their  

collaboration learning cog! 

Our wellbeing coffee     

morning was very inspiring! 

Lots of relaxation and      

focusing on our mental       

wellbeing as  parents/carers.  

A great session! 

Our friendly walking group is very well attended by our 

families. It provides the opportunity to  meet new people, 

develop skills in spoken English and find new places to 

visit with your children, family and friends! 

Blue Base Art Work! 



 

 

 

This week in the Children’s Centre we held a workshop for families on looking after 
our teeth. If families would like any help with caring for their children’s teeth 

please do not hesitate to ask at the school office for more information.  


